
June 12, 2020 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

      What a beautiful celebration we had on Thursday for our 8th Grade graduates! May God 
bless them as they continue onto their high school journey. We will miss them! 

     As we said goodbye to our graduates this week, we also are saying goodbye to two of our 
beloved teachers. Ms. McGee is moving and has accepted a teaching position in the Lansing 
area. Mrs. Nalepa has decided to retire. While it is difficult to say goodbye, we are so very 
grateful for the opportunity to have worked with them and know the amazing impact they have 
had on our Panther family - our staff, students and parents. Please keep Ms. McGee and Mrs. 
Nalepa in your prayers as they move on to these new adventures and go where God is leading 
them. We give thanks to God for their help in getting to know Him by their examples. We are 
better students and teachers because we have had them in our lives. May God continue to 
bless Ms. McGee and Mrs. Nalepa! They will be missed! 

     We continue to prepare for our 2020-2021 school year. Again, our desire is to teach face to 
face. We are awaiting details from the CDC and Governor on the guidelines. Stay tuned! 

     Summer workbooks have been added to our website to keep students’ skills sharpened. 
Please visit www.hfsgb.org. 

     In case you were unable to get the link to work to see the talents of our drama club and get 
prepared for an awesome musical performance, I am including the link to “Joseph and the 
Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat”. Enjoy! 

  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=shg56I-FQD4 

Please see the additional email for PTO’s School Supplies. 

CORRECTION ON HFS RUNNING CLUB 

Every Wednesday at 6:30pm       Every Saturday at 9:30am 

1434 Kings Carriage Rd.  Grand Blanc, MI 

Coach Matt Purcell 810-730-1895 

  

God bless, 

Mrs. Theresa Purcell 

Principal 

Holy Family School 
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